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100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.– a 501c (3) organization under the IRS. All gi� s are tax 
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, WI 53061. Get our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org
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� anks to Printing Express, Chilton for their donation towards newsletter printing.
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Planning an Event? Please give Sharon a call for a 
personal conversation about our Chapel, Gazebo 
and Social Hall venue for wedding, family or 
business events. 920-340-0001. Bonus–most 
events include a visit � om Mother Nature.

All are Welcome – Breathe in our fresh air and magical views through a 
di� erent lens– that of our new kaleidoscope. � e family of Linus & RoseMary 
Woelfel commissioned Robert Anderson  to create the kaleidoscope sculpture 
in their memory. Find it at the entrance of the Labyrinth of Gratitude with easy 
access at our small west parking lot. It’s worth a peak.

Abundant Autumn 2025

Recognition & Dedication, Sunday, Sept. 28, 1:00 p.m. – 
An invitation to all members, our truly amazing supporters and 
their guests. Join us in the commemoration of new additions to the 
Park during this annual Fall event. Every year the Park grows more 
wondrous thanks to the many that champion our cause. We look 
forward to greeting you as we celebrate our community. And enjoy 
re� eshments with conversation all around.

Sips & Slurps in the Park, Saturday, Nov. 8 – Advance $25/person, 
$30 at the door. Wine & Beer Tasting is even better in your free glass. 
Includes n.a. beverages, plenty of food and games! Silent auction and 
tasting till 9:30 p.m. Wine makers and beer cra� ers, please reserve 
your table today. Tasters love to hear your tales. To reserve your table,  
silent auction donations or advance tickets call Deb 920-898-1977 or 
Kim 920-585-8791 or email Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org

Spring Cleanup and ‘Brat in the Park’ Review – Wow! � is annual spring 
event was so successful we sold out way too early. In preparation, the grounds 
and buildings were spring cleaned. Plus we ful� lled our ‘Adopt a Highway’ 
obligation. Special thanks to Catholic Financial Life who matched funds. It 
takes a small army to run a successful event. Please know we appreciate anything 
and all you do to support it – including chowing down a brat.

Board Members  –
Welcome your thoughts. 

Pat Basler   849-9411
Dave Geiser  286-0997
Luke Geiser  464-0401
Deb Mueller  898-1977  
Dori Schmitz  286-2312
Roger Woelfel  851-8830

Calendar of Events

Recognition & 
Dedication – 
Sunday,  Sept. 28, 2025
1:00 pm

Sips & Slurps
Wine and Beer Tasting
Saturday, Nov. 8, 2025 
6:30-9:30 pm

� e Park’s Birthday
Cheers to 19 Years!
December 28
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